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Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope that you all had a good week. The children in Year 3 and 4 went on a trip to Holy Family yesterday as 
part of their RE work. They met Father Stephen at church who taught them about Mass and there were plenty 
of opportunities for questions.   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ladybirds PTIs 

The PTIs for the parents / carers of children in Ladybirds that had to be rearranged due to staff illness have been 
rearranged for Monday 20th November. Please follow the following link  
https://ladymount.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointment. You will need to use the same lod in details as you 
did when you booked your original appointment. Thank you. 

 
 

 
Year 6 Residential  

 

 
                         
There will be a meeting about the annual residential to Plas Caerdeon for the parents / carers of the children in Year 
6 at 3:30pm on Tuesday 28th November. Children are welcome to join their parents / carers at the meeting. If you are 
unable to attend the meeting please inform the school office, thank you.                           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 / 6 Football Club 
 
Football club for children in Years 5 and 6 will be taking place every Friday evening starting on Friday 
24th November. The club will take place straight after school until 4:15pm. All children must be collected 
from school at the end of the club. Children should wear appropriate warm clothing including shin pads 
and football boots. If you would like your child to take part in the club please register them on the 
Schoolgateway app.  
 

 

https://ladymount.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Wake up Wednesday 

 
 

The theme of ‘Wake Up Wednesday’ this week is ‘Smart 
TVs’. 

Ten Ten Resources – November Newsletter 

 

 
Please follow the link below to read the Ten 
Ten Resources November newsletter. 
 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-

for-home/parent-newsletter/ 

Year 6 Relationships and Sex Education 
 

 
As part of the RSE curriculum, the children in Year 6 will be doing the module 'Created and Loved by God' in 
PSHE lessons from our scheme 'Life to the Full.' 
During this module, they will be covering the following objectives:  

 Appreciation of physical and emotional differences. 
 A more complex understanding of physical changes in girls' bodies and boys' bodies. 
 Body image.  
 The impact of the internet and social media on well-being.  
 A more nuanced and scientific understanding of life in the womb and how babies are made.  
 Menstruation (there will be an opportunity to see the materials that are being used for this session 

nearer the time should parents wish to view them).  

If you have any questions or worries about this, please contact your child's class teacher.   

 

PTA Survey 

When your child starts at Ladymount, you automatically become a member of our PTA. We are trying to gather 
opinions about our PTA and how we can make it as inclusive as possible for all parents who want to be involved. To 
gather these opinions an ideas I have put together a short questionnaire on Google Forms and I would be grateful if 
as many parents / carers as possible would complete it, thank you. 

PTA Survey 

 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeeB9iicwdqDJJEDtv3BDEhbo5DvE6auTy6S7xzf1FTXikUcQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


 
 

 
  

Enrichment Activities w/b 30.10.23 

 
 Before School Lunch Time After School 

Monday Fencing – Year 3-6  Dance – Year 1 -4 
Netball  
Pilates – Parents / 
Friends 

Tuesday  Piano lessons 
Woodwind lessons 

Chess 
 

Wednesday  Piano lessons Mandarin – Year 2 -3 
 
 

Thursday Lacrosse Mini-Vinnies 
 

Woodwind lessons 
Choir – Year 3-6 

Friday Gymnastics Years 1-3 Cross Country – Year 4-
6 

Year 5 / 6 Football 

 

Attendance – Every Day Counts 
It is a well-known fact that good attendance and punctuality at school give children the very best chance of success 
at school. Whilst we acknowledge that children are unwell and unable to attend school from time to time as a 
school we promote the belief that ‘Every Day Counts’ 
 

 
 
 
Attendance – Week Beginning 25.9.23 

Class % Attendance 

Ladybirds 89% 

Year 1 90.8% 

Year 2 93.7% 

Year 3 MP 94.2% 

Year 3 SS 96.7% 

Year 4 93.3% 

Year 5 96% 

Year 6 92.3% 

Whole School Attendance  93.2% 

Whole School Attendance (to date) 96.5% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunches Week Beginning 20th November 

CAN ALL PARENTS PLEASE ENSURE THAT THEIR DINNER MONEY ACCOUNT IS KEPT UP TO DATE ON 

PARENTPAY, THANK YOU. 

 

WEEK 2 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Chilli Nachos 
Choose form 

either mince beef 
or Quorn cooked 
with onions, mild 

chilli, red 
peppers, and 
kidney beans 
topped with 
tortilla chips, 
cheese and 

served with rice. 

Creamy Chicken 
Curry 

Choose from a 
homemade 

cream chicken 
curry or a sweet 
potato and lentil 
curry served with 
basmati rice and 

naan bread. 

Homemade Pizza 
Choose from 
cheese and 
tomato or 

pepperoni served 
with sweetcorn 

and potato 
wedges. 

. 

Beef Burger 
Choose from a 
fresh butcher’s 

beef burger or a 
Quorn burger 

served in a 
burger bun with 
diced potatoes... 

Fish and Chips 
Choose from a 
battered cod 
fillet, breaded 
cod fillet fingers 
or simply a 
salmon fillet, all 
baked in the oven 
& served with 
chips 

 

Jacket potatoes or paninis are also available as a hot daily alternative 

Deli Bar (available every day) 
Design your own sandwich, first choose your bread – wraps, assorted batches or sliced bread. 
Then choose your own filling, a selection of the following will be available daily – ham, cheese, 
tuna, Chinese chicken, turkey, roast beef, and egg. Finally, finish with a choice of salad – carrot 
sticks, cucumber, cherry tomatoes, iceberg lettuce, sweetcorn, coleslaw, beetroot, and pepper. 

For dessert 

Dessert of the day 

And finally, a drink 

A selection of the following drinks will be available daily – milk, water or juice. 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers Needed – Tag Rugby 

If any parents / carers are able to volunteer to help run an afterschool football club please contact me on 

headteacher@ladymount.wirral.sch.uk saying which club you would like to help with and which days you are 

available on, thank you. 

  

 

 

file:///D:/Letters%20Autumn%202023/9.11.23/headteacher@ladymount.wirral.sch.uk


 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Coffee Morning 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SENDLO – Website Update 

 
The Local Authority have launched a new website for Wirral’s Local Offer of SEND Services called ‘SENDLO.’ 

SENDLO brings together information about the local services and support available across education, health 

and social care for families with children and young people aged 0 to 25, who have special educational needs 

and/ or disabilities.  

As part of the launch of the new Local Offer website SENDLO, Wirral SEND are hosting an event that will help 
really bring SENDLO to life and signpost families to what is on offer in Wirral. The aim is that parents and 
carers will leave better informed, supported and be confident that they have a go to place for answers and/or 
signposting. SENDLO Live will take place on 23rd November from 1pm-8pm at the Floral Pavilion, New 
Brighton. 

There will be a massive marketplace of services across Health, Education and Social Care. Third sector 
organisations will also be playing a key role in the day with Parent/Carer volunteers on hand to engage with 
families. 

There will also be live dance performances from our SEND young people, workshops, demos, opportunities to 
‘have your say’ and lots more. There will also be a sensory room for visitors who may find the noise, lighting, 
number of people a tad overwhelming. 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
N. J. Turner 
(Headteacher) 
 
Diary Dates  
 

November  

Monday 20th  Ladybirds PTIs (rearranged) 

Thursday 23rd  Year 4 Class Assembly (2:45pm) 

Tuesday 28th  Caerdeon Meeting (Yr 6) 3:30pm 

December  

Friday 1st Christmas Coffee Morning 

Friday 1st  Non-uniform Day 

Wednesday 6th  Year 2 trip ‘Hope Nativity’ 

Friday 8th Bikeability (Yr. 5) 

Monday 11th  Bikeability (Yr. 5) 

Tuesday 12th  Bikeability (Yr. 5) 

Tuesday 12th  Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 13th  Bikeability (Yr. 5) 

Thursday 14th  Ladybirds / KS1 Christmas Performance (2:00pm) 

Friday 15th  Ladybirds / KS1 Christmas Performance (9:30am) 

Monday 18th  KS2 Christmas Performance (7:00pm) 

Wednesday 19th  Christmas Party 

Thursday 21st  Christmas Mass (10:00am) 

Thursday 21st  School Closes for Christmas (3:25pm) 
 

Thank you! 

 


